
 
Golden Shield Resources Announces Resignation of Director 

 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia, March 15, 2024 – Golden Shield Resources Inc. (CSE: GSRI 
/ OTCQB: GSRFF / FRA: 4LE0) (the “Company” or “Golden Shield”) announces that Mrs. 
Janine Richardson has resigned from the Board of Directors effectively immediately.  The 
Company thanks Mrs. Richardson for her contributions over the past two years and wishes her 
all the best in her future endeavors.  
 
About Golden Shield 

Golden Shield Resources was founded by experienced professionals who are convinced that 
there are many more gold mines yet to be found in Guyana. The company is well-financed and 
has three wholly controlled gold projects: Marudi Mountain, Arakaka and Fish Creek. Golden 
Shield continues to evaluate other gold opportunities in Guyana. 

Connect with Golden Shield 

Email | Website | Facebook | LinkedIn | X/Twitter| YouTube | 

To register for investor updates please visit https://goldenshield.ca 

 
Investor Relations 
Email: ir@goldenshield.ca 
Telephone: +1 604 252 2672 
 
 

 

 

 

 


